
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No.30 of 2024 
 

Quay Side Operations During Vessel Arrivals and Departures 

 

Please be advised quay operations that could compromise the safety of any personnel involved in a 

vessel’s arrival or departure must cease until the vessel is made fast alongside the quay, or has fully 

departed and is clear of the berth, with all relevant personnel safely out of the designated working area.  

 

These operations include but are not limited to, crane movements and the operation of heavy machinery 

within areas linesmen may need to move freely in.  

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain K G Allen 
Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        18th December 2024 


